
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee,

I am firmly opposed to this bill.  It is an unnecessary impingement on our 2nd Amendment Rights.  It does nothing to address the 
source of crime and violence in our society.  As we inter an absurd time of defund the police, while allowing alt-left riots to go on and 
on with no consequences other than murder, physical assaults, destruction of businesses , private property, and sky rocketing 
insurance rates, the need for citizens to be  self-reliant concerning their personal security has never been greater.  SB554, along 
with pending SB585,SB396, SB604, HB2510, and HB2543 should be rejected out of hand as part of the cancel culture trying to 
deconstruct our civil rights, our Bill of Rights.  I suppose my biggest question is why would representatives of the people intentionally 
put their constituents harm's way?

Regards,

Harry W Wallace
reg. Independent


